
EDN-HE(PS-DHE)-3/2020-Misc-8  
Directorate of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh  

 
   Dated : Shimla-171001 the  3rd April. 2020 
To 
 

1. All the Principals, Govt. Colleges of H.P. 
2. All the Dy. DHEs of H.P. 

 
Subject: Regarding assistance to administration during the period of 

lockdown/curfew by NSS volunteers. 
 
Memo; 
 

Reference to above cited subject it is intimated that the District 
Administration of the state may require services of NSS volunteer to assist the Police & 
District Administration in their tasks in coming days to fight COVID-19 situation. 

In view of the above, you are directed to contact District 
Administration to find out what type of services are required from NSS volunteer in the 
concerned district and to make a proper liaison between the District Administration and 
volunteers / Programme Officers(NSS).  

The list of NSS volunteer who are willing to offer their services, to be 
utilized by the District Administration, be provided to the concerned Deputy Commissioner 
as well as to this Directorate, so that proper record be maintained.   

       
(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma) 
Director of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 
 

Endst No. Even      3rd April, 2020 
Copy for information to : 
1. The Principal Secretary (Edu) to the Government of H.P. 
2. The State Co-ordinator, NSS, Directorate of Hr. Edu., H.P., Shimla-1   
3. All the Principal, Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools of H.P. to supply the required 

information to the Dy.DHE concerned. 
4. Technical Officer (IT) to upload on departmental website, 

 

 
Director of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 

 
 
 
 
 
 


